
  

 

 

For certain CELTA courses, funding is available through East of England Local Government 

Organisation Strategic Migration Partnership for CELTA candidates living in the East of England who 

have the right to work in the UK. The East of England is defined as Norfolk, Suffolk, Cambridgeshire, 

Bedfordshire, Hertfordshire and Essex. The funding covers the total cost of the course, including all 

fees listed on NILE’s website. 

Funded candidates are expected to seek job opportunities in the region once they have completed 

the course, and must agree to this as part of the funding application process.  

As well as the above expectation and the location requirement, candidates must meet all other 

CELTA entry criteria as set out on NILE’s website to be eligible for the funding. International 

candidates must have English language level CEFR C1/ Level 2 / IELTS 6.5+.  

Please contact Lucy Oram, delta.admin@nile-elt.com for an application form for the funded 

programme and full terms and conditions. 
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